
JOB POSTING 
Pellston Public Schools 

172 N. Park St.  
Pellston, MI 49769 

 
Position Available:   Elementary School Teacher 
Subjects Needed:  Special Education 
Posted:     April 30, 2019  
Deadline:    Open until filled 
Start date:    New Teacher Orientation (August 2019 - TBD) 

August 26(teacher inservice/work day), August 27-28(DPPD); Sept. 3, 2019 
 
Pellston Elementary School is seeking qualified individual in the area Special Education.  Interested persons with 
additional endorsements are welcome!  Situated in northern Emmet county, we offer a competitive salary and 
access to those qualities that make northern Michigan truly special.  With a forward thinking administration and 
seasoned staff, this is great place to further your career as an educator. 
 
Qualifications: 

1. A Bachelor's Degree in Secondary OR Elementary Education. 
2. A valid Michigan teaching certificate or able to fulfill the requirement prior to start date. 
3. Must meet criteria for "highly qualified" status under ESSA. 
4. Demonstrated ability to work with students, staff, administration, parents, and community. 
5. Demonstrated success as a collaborator and proven team player. 

 
Preferred Qualifications: 

1. Special Education applicants with Emotional Impairment (SE) or Autism (SV) a plus. 

2. Special Education endorsed applicants with endorsements in other subject areas. 

3. Recent teaching experience at or near the elementary school level is desirable. 

4. Demonstrated knowledge of differentiating instruction and modifying curriculum to meet student needs. 

5. Demonstrated successful communication skills with students, staff, administrators, parents, and 
community. 

6. Demonstrated successful experience utilizing technology. 

7. Seeking applicants interested in coaching and/or advising in extracurricular activities.  
 
Apply To: Pellston Public Schools 

Attention: Stephen Seelye, Superintendent of Schools 
172 N. Park St. 
Pellston, MI 49769-9400 
 

___________________________________________                                                                                    
Mr. Stephen Seelye 
Superintendent of Schools 


